
             
                                                    
 

CROSS CREEK SCHOOL 
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING 

DECEMBER 6, 2018 
 
 
 
The SAC meeting of December 6, 2018 was not held due to the fact that we did not have a quorum. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

CROSS CREEK SCHOOL 
SCHOOL ADVISORY FORUM MEETING 

DECEMBER 6, 2018 
 
 

The SAF meeting of December 6, 2018 was not held due to the fact that there were no parents present. 
 
 
 
 
 


